December Reminders!                    

Weds 13th- Mr Hullabaloo’s Christmas show!
Mon 18th- Ballyclare Primary School afterschool event ‘Jingle and Mingle’- for children and parents. (Flyer sent home- QR code to book a place)
Weds 20th- Ballyclare Primary School choir will be here to entertain us at 11:15 and 12:00! They will be performing carols in our car park. When you are collecting a morning child or bringing an afternoon child please come and have a listen or join in!
CHRISTMAS PARTIES with Jo Jingles- Thursday 21st Dec- Children may wear Christmas jumpers/ party clothes on this day. Morning party- School open 9-10:30am - Afternoon party school open 12-1:30pm. This is the LAST DAY of the term. Children return to nursery on Thursday 4th Dec at their usual time.
All the staff at Ballyclare Nursery School thank you for your continued support.
We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a safe, happy and healthy new year. 
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